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Grand Knight: Felix de Los 

Santos     

Deputy GK: Vacant  

Chancellor: Robert Dumont 

Recorder: Bob Bailey 

Treasurer: Joe Ercolino 

Advocate: Steve Heinz 

Warden: Jim Mendolera 

Inside Guard: Jack Ruegg 

Outside Guard: Jim Fabry 

Trustee 1yr: Ron Kuhnen 

Trustee 2yr: Jim Scialabba 

Trustee 3yr: Jim Golden 

Fin Secretary: Richard Alix 

Lecturer: Pat Becker 

Field Agent: Eric Izzo 

District Deputy: Ronald Bekech 

Chaplain: Fr. Hugh McGuigan 

General Membership Meeting: 1st Thursday of each month at 7:00 p.m. in the Parish Center

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

From the Grand Knight 
Hello Brother Knights,  

On behalf of the officers of the 

council, I wish all our members 

and their families a Merry, 

Peaceful and Holy Christmas. For 

those traveling, we wish safe 

travels. 

Thanks you to all who donated to 

stuffed animal collection, we were 

able to supply stuffed animals to 

Lee County Sheriff and San 

Carlos Fire Departments. 

I would like to thank everyone 

who helped with the Breakfast 

Buffett, with brothers traveling 

and health issues we were running 

shorthanded.  Thank you!  To 

everyone that stepped up and lent 

a hand, we could not have done it 

without you! 

Please keep in your prayers 

Brothers out of the hospital and 

recuperating at home, Bill 

Rathbun, Joe Klempka, Jim 

Scialabba.  

Thursday January 16th we will 

have a Concert at the Parish 

Center here’s the link to the 

performers Tom and Michelle 

Becker, 

www.tomandmichellebecker.com 

they play John Denver Tribute. 

Flyer will be distributed this week 

and tickets will be for sale at the 

Parish Center office, for 

information contact Joe Ercolino 

at: amjercolino@gmail.com  

Here is the calendar for 

December. Please come lend us a 

hand at Breakfast Buffet and 

show new member support at 1st 

Degree 

Hope you have a very Merry 

Christmas 

Felix De Los Santos Jr 

Grand Knight 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 2019 Charity, Unity, Fraternity, 

Patriotism 

Officers for 2019-2020 Fraternal Year 

http://www.tomandmichellebecker.com/
mailto:amjercolino@gmail.com
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Our events for December are as 

follows: 

December 5 (Thur) 

Business Meeting - 7 pm in 

Parish Center 

 

December 17 (Tue) 

Admission (1st) Degree – 7 

pm in Parish Center 

 

December 21 (Sat) 

Set up for breakfast – at 

noon in Parish Center 

 

December 22 (Sun) 

Breakfast Buffet after all 

Masses in Parish Center 

 

December 22 

Breakfast with Santa after 

10:30 AM Mass in Parish 

Center 

 

  

 
 

 

 

From the Chancellor 

Hello Brother Knights, 

MERRY Christmas to all.  I hope 

you have a safe and happy 

holiday. 

We still have many Brothers that 

need our prayers. 

Bill Rathbun is not doing well.  

He has home hospice to help Pat 

take of his needs and both Bill 

and Pat need our prayers. 

 

Joe Klempka is doing much better 

in his recovery and helped at the 

Blue Mass. 

 

Jim Scialabba is recovering well 

and is going to help at our 

Christmas Breakfast December 

22. 

Leon Quesnette continues to get 

better and is back working to help 

our veterans. 

Please pray for Carmen and Phil 

Monti.  Carmen had successful 

surgery and is home recuperating.  

Philip is a Knight and has 

successfully submitted his Form 

100 and his transfer will be voted 

on at our next meeting. 

 

I know there are other Knights 

that need our prayers.  Please let 

us know so we can pray for you 

and your families.  If you need 

communion at home let me know 

and I can arrange to bring the 

Blessed Sacrament to you.  

 

Thank You  

Bob Du Mont  

 

 

 
 

 

Please pray for the following 

brothers, family members, and 

significant others: Tony Almeida, 

Kathy Boss (wife of Joe Boss Jr.),  

Anthony Campos, Peter Dirr, Bob 

Dumont, Jim Culley, John 

Fazackerly, Don Fiscella, Joe 

Klempka, Charlie and Pat Neville, 

Bill Rathbun, Bill & Jean Stanley, 

Dave Simmons, Jes Jensen, Jim 

Scialabba, Martha J. Wolfe 

(mother of Tom Wolfe), Jackie 

Erickson. 
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John L Benoit 12/2 

Zachary A Maas 12/2 

David S Ged 12/3 

Raymond  Corder 12/6 

Kevin H Rielly 12/10 

Sean C James 12/14 

Ralph A Lacivita 12/14 

Jerry P Tant 12/14 

Robert A Hyndiuk 12/15 

Jeffrey G Estler 12/16 

Anthony D Campos 12/17 

Dean V Hinderman 12/18 

David W Williams 12/18 

John J Ryan 12/19 

Natale J Ippolito 12/23 

Matthew R Cochran 12/26 

Jason  Molinaro 12/28 

Charles M Paternoster 12/28 

Neil T Shecrallah 12/28 

Richard W Uhart 12/31 

Daniel F Hauck 1/2 

Terry E Kelly 1/5 

Lawrence E Augustyn 1/7 

Justin R Lofranco 1/7 

Patrick J Becker 1/8 

Charles K Neville 1/8 

 

 

In Case of Death: At the death of a Brother Knight, notify the Grand Knight or the next in charge, who will then 

contact the family and offer sympathy and help from the Council.  The Council member contacting the family should 

ask whether a wake will be held and if so, whether the family would like the Council to do a rosary service.  If a Mass 

will be offered, the family should be asked if they would like a resolution of condolence to be presented.  Any 

ceremonial presentation requested should be done only with permission of the clergy.  If the deceased Brother is a 4th 

Degree member, the Grand Knight will notify the Insurance Field Agent and the Faithful Navigator of the Assembly.  

 

Grand Knight: Felix de Los Santos.  Email:  FDELOSSANTOS@OUTLOOK.COM.   Telephone (973) 449-2412 

  

Please visit our website at http://www.kofccouncil10498.org/ for additional information and upcoming events. 

 

Please contact our Financial Secretary Richard Alix (239)-319-9741, drralix@gmail.com, to make updates to your 

personal profile (change of address, change or added phone, email address, etc.)  

 

To add or delete from the prayer list above please contact Pat Becker.  

 

Publisher: Patrick Becker. E-mail:patbecker50@yahoo.com Telephone 239-948-7534 
 

December 

mailto:FDELOSSANTOS@OUTLOOK.COM

